
       Week Commencing  8th April 2024 
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Nurture, Nature, Knowledge: 
Enabling inquisitive thinkers and inspired learners with kind 

hearts.  
 

OUR VALUES THOUGHT FOR THE 
WEEK 

 
 

Enjoy the journey 
not just the 
destination! 

 
 

Welcome Back 
 

I hope you all enjoyed the Easter Break, I am sure the sun shone at least twice! 
I am very much looking forward to joining the Himbleton Team for the Summer Term. It was lovely being on the 
school gate this morning and seeing lots of smiles as the children returned to school.  
The Summer Term is my favourite time of year in school but is also incredibly busy with SATS, Sports Days, 
Residential Trips, The Summer Fete, visits to high schools etc. I am sure that the children will have a fantastic time! 
A big welcome to our new children in Nursery. 
Kind regards, 
Nick Cale 

Extra-Curriculum Clubs 
There are no extra-curricular after school clubs this week, these will 
begin next week. Unfortunately, we will be unable to offer the 
‘Imagineering’ Club this term. 
Please ensure that any outstanding invoices from last term are settled 
as soon as possible. 

 Online Safety Workshop 
Just a reminder that ‘Create Safer Organisations’ will be running an online safety workshop on 16th April at 8pm. We will 
send some additional information out next week. 


